
THE FRIENDS OF THE AIR FORCE ACADEMY LIBRARY 

ANNUAL LUNCHEON 

Wednesday May 21, 2025 

11:30 AM– Social Time 

Noon– Lunch 

USAFA Falcon Club 

Cost: $39.00 

Lt. General Tony D. Bauernfeind
Lt Gen Tony D. Bauernfeind is the 22nd Superintendent of the U.S. Air Force Academy.  He directs a 47-

month program of military education and leadership development that produces leaders of character immediately 
ready to lead in the U.S. Air Force and U.S. Space Force. The Superintendent leads a staff of more than 3,500 
military and civilian Airmen and Guardians.   

Lt Gen Bauernfeind earned his commission as a Distinguished Graduate of the U.S. Air Force Academy 
with a Bachelor of Science degree in Chemistry in 1991. Earning his wings in 1992, he has flown more than 
3,500 hours in the MC-130E, MC-130H, MC- 130J, and MQ-9 aircraft.  He has commanded special operations 
forces at the squadron, group, wing, theater special operations command, and major command levels.

Prior to his current assignment, Lt Gen Bauernfeind served as the Commander, Air Force Special 
Operations Command, Hurlburt Field, Florida.

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 PLEASE PRINT AND RETURN 

Number Attending:_____________ Payment ($39.00 per person)  $_________ 

# of Vegetarian Options:______  

Check Enclosed made out to The Friends of the AFA Library :_________________________

Make Name Tags for: ________________________ and _____________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE FRIENDS NO LATER THAN 30 APRIL 2025
The Friends of the AFA Library, PO Box 188, USAF Academy CO 80840-0188 

_ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Online registration can be made at: https://FOTL-Luncheon2025.eventbrite.com 
for a convenience fee.

At the present time visitors without a DOD ID Card must register with Security 
Forces more than 24 hours prior to the event. Please email 
amanda.usafafriends@gmail.com for a registration link. 




